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Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 29.12.2003

The Environment Service of the Ministry of the Environment of Viljandi COUNTY DECLARES that THE
ASSOCIATION OF VILJANDI COUNTY HUNTERS (event No 80073800, Radio: park 2 71020 Viljandi) is
applying for a licence to use the Kolga-Jaani hunting area. The Kolga - Jaani hunting area is located in
the territory of the municipalities of Kolga - Jaani, Kõo, Olustvere, Viljandi County. 36 hunters are
involved in the use of the hunting ground. The request for authorisation to fish may be consulted,
proposed and submitted within two weeks of the date of publication of the notification, the Environment
Service of the Ministry of the Environment, LG Paala Tea 4, Viljandi 71014, Tel. 435 5617, e-mail:
johannes.luksepp@kkt.viljandimaa.ee


